
 
 

 

Dear The Cove HOA Residents, 

We hope this message finds you well. 

Now that the new roof project is complete, there is no longer 
a need for vehicles to park on the roadway. Beginning next 
week, on Tuesday, January 14, 2025, the "No Parking" signs 
along the roadway will once again be strictly enforced. 

Vehicles found in violation of the parking restrictions will be 
towed at the owner's expense. We kindly ask for your 
cooperation in ensuring that all vehicles are parked in 
designated areas to maintain the safety and appearance of 
our community. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. If you have any 
questions, please don’t hesitate to reach out. 

 


